The Board of Directors
Lamborghini Club Hong Kong

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to convey my warm congratulations on the recent formal incorporation
of the Lamborghini Club Hong Kong. As you know, as Hong Kong Dealer has been
interested in following the Club and its activities for quite some time now and | am
pleased to say that we are all very moved by your passion in our brand and
products and your dedication towards of your Lamborghini cars.

Over the years, | have taken great care to consult and seek valuable input from
one of the Club’s original founders and other senior members with regard to the
Hong Kong market in the region. Your significant feedback helped to shape our
new strategy in Hong Kong so that we could provide better service and support.

We are aiming to keep building a strong relationship and activities in the future and
beyond to which you will always be the first group to see the exciting product from
the factory. As a matter of formal communication, | hope the club can to channel
your thoughts and feedback to us. | look forward to working with you and seek your

valuable input in local Lamborghini activities today and in the future.

Thank you for your loyal and continued support

IV!anaging Director




